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SL/mm 27th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Rugby club for Y6 children will begin Thursday lunchtimes from 28th 
September. This club will run until October half term.  Children will need a t-
shirt and shorts to change into at break time and trainers. There will be space 
for 20 children to take part.  
 
If you would like your child to take part please return the slip below to Mrs 
Lloyd. All slips must be in by Wednesday 27th. If there are more 20 children, we 
will pull names out of a hat.  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 Year 6 Rugby – Thursday Lunchtimes 
 
 
I would like my child …………....……………………….      Class ……………… 
 
to take part in lunchtime rugby club. 
 
My child is a packed lunch/hot dinner 
 
Please note any illnesses that may effect your child:  
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